[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Ms. Prebenson,
 
Mount Auburn Hospital appreciates the opportunity to submit feedback on the proposed edits to regulations 243 CMR 1.00 and 3.00 on Disciplinary Proceedings and Patient Care Assessment.  We join the Massachusetts Health & Hospital Association (MHA) in their concern over each of the specific issues addressed in their letter dated March 1, 2017 (attached to this email).
 
We fully support the recommendation to eliminate subsection 3.10 (Informed Consent and Patient Rights) and to convene a stakeholder group to address the Informed Consent requirements.
 
 
Sincerely, 
Yvonne Cheung, MD, MPH, CPPS
Chair, Department of Quality and Safety
Mount Auburn Hospital
330 Mount Auburn Street
Cambridge, MA 02138
T  (617)575-8603
F  (617)499-5548
ycheung@mah.harvard.edu
Excellence with Compassion 
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